0CT 2 3 1989

W. A. Foote Hospital

ATTN: Joan Exline, Vice President
Marketing

205 N. East Avenue

Jackson, Ml 49201

Gentlemen:

As a result of the inspection conducted on September 28, 1989, a NRC Form 591,
Safety Inspection, 1s issved for Byproduct Material License No. 21-00258-06,
Please note this form indicates that no violations were identified during the
course of this inspection. You need not ackniwledge receipt of this form,

Thank you for your cooperation and if you have cny questions you may contact
me at 312-790-5500.

Sincerely,

Evelyn R. Matsen
Radiation Specialist

Enclosure: NRC Form 591
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